
VEVAY TOWNSHIP, INGHAM COUNTY, MICHIGAN 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
RECREATION MASTER PLAN 

 
Notice is hereby given to any and all interested parties that the Vevay Township Board will meet on 
Tuesday, January 18, 2022, at Vevay Township, 780 Eden Road, Mason, MI 48854, phone: 517-676-9523, 
@ 6:30 p.m. for the purpose of conducting a public hearing on the 2022-2026 Recreation Master Plan for 
Vevay Township. 
 
Vevay Township has been preparing a Five-Year Parks and Recreation Plan in accordance with Michigan 
Department of Natural Resources requirements. When adopted, the plan will serve as a guide for the 
acquisition and development of parks and recreation facilities and programs over the next five (5) years. 
 
A paper copy of the Parks and Recreation Plan is available for public review until the time of the public 
hearing at the Vevay Township Office, and online at www.vevaytownship.org   
 
All interested persons attending the hearing will be given an opportunity to be heard in respect to this 
matter. If you cannot attend this meeting, you may submit written comments by email to: 
supervisor@vevaytownship.org or letters to: Supervisor John Lazet, 780 Eden Road, Mason, MI 48854 
until 3 p.m. the day of the public hearing. 
 
Supervisor John Lazet 
Vevay Township 

http://www.vevaytownship.org/
mailto:supervisor@vevaytownship.org

